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Notice of change  in the 2012 Financial Calendar  
 
Rome, 18 July 2012 – It is  announced  that the Board of Directors of Caltagirone Editore 

S.p.A for the approval of the Half –Year Financial Report at 30.06.2012, previously 

scheduled on 27 July 2012, it has been anticipated to  26 July 2012.    
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